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Incorporated 
12 February 1918 — 12 February 2018 
Under the Title 
St. Mary’s of the Lake 
 

Fr. Philip Dinh-Van-Thiep 
pdinhvanthiep@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon William Doran 
 

Parish Address 
15232 County F, PO Box 219 
Lakewood, WI 54138 
 

Parish Office 715-276-7364 
Hours: 9am-4pm 
Email: stmary01@centurytel.net 
Fax: 715-276-1414 
Web site: www.stmarys-lakewood.com 
 

Parish Mission Statement 
We the members of St. Mary’s of the Lake   
are called by Jesus to be the light of the 
world, through the mission and ministry 
of His Catholic Church; to discover Him, 
follow Him, worship Him, and share His 
love. 

of the Lake 
July 15, 2018 
Fifteenth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

 
Jesus summoned the Twelve and 

began to send them out two by  
two and gave them authority over 

unclean spirits. The Twelve  
drove out many demons, and they 

anointed with oil many who  
were sick and cured them.  

- Mk 6:7, 13 

 
Sacraments Reconciliation 

 Lakewood: First Fridays 9am, Sat. 3:30pm  
 Silver Cliff:  after 5:30pm Mass on the  
 1st Saturday of the month 
 Crooked Lake: after 7:30am Mass on the 
 2nd Sunday of the month 
   

 Baptism 
 Preparation program required, 

 please contact the office 
  

 Confirmation 
 Usually confirmed in the junior 
 and senior year of high school 
  

 Marriage 
 Make arrangements with the pastor  
 six months prior to desired date 
  

 Anointing of the Sick 
 Individual arrangements can 
 be made through the parish office 
 

First Friday Mass at 8:30 am 
 Exposition from 9:00am - 10:00am 
 Reconciliation from 9:00am - 10:00am 
 Benediction at 10:00am 

Religious Education Classes 
     Wednesday Evenings October - May 
 1st-6th 4:00pm-5:30pm 
 7th-12th 6:30pm-8:00pm 

The Rosary Lakewood:  Wednesdays & Fridays at 8am
 Silver Cliff:  Saturdays before 5:30 Mass. 

L A K E W O O D  C H U R C H  

C R O O K E D  L A K E  C H A P E L  

S I L V E R  C L I F F  C H A P E L  
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Pray the Rosary 
Please join us every Wednesday before 
Mass at 8:00am to pray the Rosary for 
the sick of the parish.   Join us on  

Fridays at 8:00am to pray the Rosary for peace.   

Mass Intentions 
  

Saturday, July 14, 2018  
 4:00pm Lakewood: Ron Viaene\  

 5:30pm Silver Cliff :  Harold Schneider\ 
 

Sunday, July 15, 2018  
   7:30am Crooked Lake: Living & Deceased People of the Parish   
    9:00am Lakewood: Jack VandenBerg\ 
 

Tuesday, July 17, 2018   
 8:30am Lakewood: Prudy Collins\  

 

Wednesday, July 18, 2018   
 8:30am Lakewood:  Richard & Phyllis Glynn\ 
  

Thursday, July 19, 2018   
 8:30am Lakewood:  Mary Gasper\  
  

Friday, July 20, 2018     
 8:30am Lakewood: Warren Thomas\           
   

Saturday, July 21, 2018  
 4:00pm Lakewood: Dan Nendza\  

 5:30pm Silver Cliff :  Bonita Kral\ 
 

Sunday, July 22, 2018  
   7:30am Crooked Lake: Living & Deceased People of the Parish   

    9:00am Lakewood: Patricia McCabe\ 

Prayer Requests . . .  
 

For healing and good health of mind, body, and 
spirit:  Ed Vejvoda,  Karen Czyzewski, 
Kaydence Wagnitz, Chris Enderby, 
Lorraine Heim, Merle Verhagen, Sami V., Jean 
Fietzer and Baby Georgia Lalezas  

For eternal rest, and for Godõs blessings on their 
families:  Jean Jarvais 
For all the prayer requests written in our  Parish Book of 
Petitions. 

Prayer Shawls available in the office. 

Centennial Corner   
In 1956 the new 2 section  
L-shaped church in Lakewood 
was started. The cost was 
$167,400.00, seating capacity is 
420 people. This was under Fr. LeClair. 

  Your Sharing 
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Lakewood……………………...………..…..…..…...$6617.15 
Silver Cliff…………………………………………..…...$403.00 
Crooked Lake……………...……….……...............$641.75 
 Total.…………………………………...……..….….....$7661.90 
Maintenance Fund……………………………..…$200.00 

  God Bless You For Your  Sharing  
&  Thank You! 

For Sale . . . 
Centennial Polo & T-Shirts  
Polos $12.00   T-Shirts $6.00   
Please contact the parish office  

if you would like a shirt. 

     

Welcome! 
 

A warm Welcome to all as we gather as God’s  people 
to worship the Lord. May your worship strengthen 
your faith and desire to serve him who loves us with 
an everlasting love in Christ Jesus. 
 

Money Counters Needed 
We are looking for a couple of people to 
help with the Monday morning money 
counting. We have two teams so you 
count every other week. A year round resident is 
perfect, but we will take a snowbird for summer 
help. If you are interested please call the office at 
715-276-7364.   

Centennial Mass with Bishop Ricken 
You are invited to join us in 
celebrating our Centennial Mass on 
Saturday, July 28th at 4pm in 
Lakewood. Following Mass there will 
be a dinner in the parish hall. Please 
sign up at the church entrances if you 
would like to attend the dinner.  We 
will be canceling the 5:30pm Mass at 
Silver Cliff so we can all celebrate together.   

The Reverse Collection 
Today we will have a Reverse Collection. Please bring 
your food items to Mass next weekend. These items will 
be donated to the Christian Food Pantry in Townsend. 
Also, monetary donations are always appreciated. Thank you! 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiH19bB6OPbAhVS5awKHY5zA7AQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fworldartsme.com%2F100th-church-anniversary-clipart.html&psig=AOvVaw3iasWxi4mYtKvzqLFl5y0u&ust=15296380
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Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  July 15, 2018            Dear Parishioners and Friends of  
St. Maryõs of the Lake: 
As we continue our Centennial Celebration, CELEBRATING A 
CENTURY OF BLESSINGS,  may I ask you to continue, in Faith, 
Joy and Hope, to look back to the PAST, focus on the 
PRESENT, and look toward the FUTURE: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

¡  FIRST, in FAITH, let’s us continue to look back to the 
PAST to give thanks & praise to God for His loving actions 
throughout the century --which means from 1918. From 1918 
means from the end of WWI; 15 years after the Wright Brothers 
launched their first Aircraft; 1 year after Our Blessed Mother 
appeared in Fátima & 50 after the establishment of our 
Diocese Green Bay. It was in 1918 that God worked through 
Bishop Paul Rhode, the 6th Bishop of Green Bay, to 
establish the St. Mary of the Lake Faith Community to be 
a Parish Feb 12, 1918, so that from that day forward, for better for 
worse... God’s Loving Presence & Actions would be at work in 
this Parish Community. 
¢   SECONDLY, with JOY, let’s continue to focus on the 
PRESENT to celebrate God’s bountiful blessings throughout 
100 years. That’s the reason we have chosen the theme for the 
entire year ‘CELEBRATING A CENTURY OF BLESSINGS.’ On the 
top of the list of God’s Blessings is the Blessing of Faith 
(Blessing of Faith to parishioners in the past as well as in the present). 
Flowing from the Blessing of Faith, we would like to 
specially THANK GOD for having blessed us with many faith-
filled leaders, countless faithful parishioners, and numerous 
meaningful events throughout the past 100 years.  
£   THIRDLY , in HOPE, let’s continue to look toward the 
Future and ask for God’s continued blessings. Underneath 
all the teaching of the Bible --especially underneath all Jesus’ 
preaching, teaching & healing, as well as all his parables and 
miracles is a call to discipleship --which includes 4 important 
elements: To Discover Jesus, to Follow Jesus, to Worship 
Jesus and to Share Jesus. So, let’s pray that we be a true 
COMMUNITY  OF DISCIPLES: Rediscovering Jesus more 
deeply, Following Jesus more closely, Worshiping Jesus more 
zealously, and Sharing Jesus’ love more enthusiastically! 
 

 
 

                              Fr. Philip 
 

Have you marked your calendar & planned to come 
for the Anniversary Liturgy  at 4 pm July 28, 2018 
at our St. Maryôs Church? Bishop Ricken will be the 
main celebrant. A Dinner at the Parish Hall will 
follow the Mass.   
Î For a óMEAL  COUNT,ô there are SIGN-UP SHEETS at 
the Entrances of all 3 churches.    

St. Maryõs of the Lake Parish Picnic 
Sunday, August 19th  10am Polka Mass  

Featuring the Maroszek Brothers 
 Picnic following the Mass 
Food, Games, Dancing, Raffles 

 

    Grand Prize Cash Raffle is $2000.00 
            

Bucket Raffle Items! 
We are looking for help from our many  
talented parishioners and friends to donate 
items for our Bucket Raffle at our Parish  

Picnic.   Whatever your talent is we would love to see it! 
Your items can be dropped off at the parish office. The 
sooner the better!  Thank you! 

New Offering Envelopes! 
Your offering envelopes for the new church year are  
available for pick up in the back of church. They are in  
alphabetical order. If you do not have envelopes and wish 
to receive them, please call the parish office. Picnic raffle 
tickets will be included with your envelopes.  

Parish Meetings ~ Everyone Welcome 
Parish Centennial Committee 

Tuesday, July 17th at 9am in the Church Hall 
St. Maryõs Christian Women 

Thursday, July 19th at 1pm in the Church Hall 
Joint Parish Council Meeting 

Thursday, July19th at Lakewood at 5:30pm 
Dinner—Alpha —Joint Council Meeting  

Mission Sewing Circle 
Thursday, July 26th at 9am in the Church Hall 

The Holy Name Society Needs Help! 
The Holy Name Society is in dire need of help from our 
parishioners and summer visitors. The society parks cars 
during the August 4th Lioness's  craft fair, this is our major 
fund raiser. We are in need of men and women to direct the 
people as to where to park on the church grounds. We park 
cars from 8AM to 11AM. Please seriously consider helping 
with this project as the money raised from this event is 
used for charitable causes in our immediate community and 
also the Green Bay Diocese. Over the years we have helped 
the community food pantry, Hope Life Center, Rainbow 
House, Haitian Mission, Totus Tuus summer program and 
the community ambulance service. To volunteer or to get 
more information please call Deacon Bill Doran 715-276-
3926  or Dan Deltgen  920-419-0206. 

Also, we will be inducting a new member to the Holy Name 
Society on Tuesday, July 17th at morning Mass.  Members 
are asked to attend if you are able. 


